CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION St
ANNOUNCEMENT FOR EXAMINATION
FOR POLICE TRAINEE (#6341)

CANCELLATION OF EXAMINATION EVENT SCHEDULED
FOR THURSDAY JANUARY 9, 2025, BEGINNING AT 6:00 PM.

Due to the inclement weather forecast, the examination event scheduled
for Thursday, January 9, 2025, beginning 6:00 pm has been cancelled.

An alternate time for examination has been set beginning at 6:00 pm
Friday, January 10, 2025, at this location, Bob Bolen Public Safety
Complex, 505 West Felix Street, Fort Worth, TX 76115.

Questions: Applicants who were registered for this examination date
and time who want to reschedule their examination should contact the
Police Background Unit by email
backgroundunit@fortworthtexas.gov to arrange for an alternative
examination date and time, or for other examination-related questions.
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